Take a Wak on a Child's Side

The lowa Foster and Adoptive Parents
Association (IFAPA) and the lowa Friends of
Foster Children Foundation would like to
thank all of the sponsors, participants, donors
and volunteers for contributing to the Stride
for Foster Care Walk on Saturday, May 1st at
Gray's Lake Park in Des Moines. YOU HELPED
US RAISE OVER $20,000! Your fundraising
efforts will allow IFAPA to provide additional
training, support and resources to foster and
adoptive parents caring for children who are
currently or were previously in lowa's foster
care system. The lowa Friends of Foster
Children Foundation can now offer additional
scholarships to foster children for their
participation in extracurricular activities such
as: sports, band, dance, attending a school
trip, going to summer camp or getting their
senior pictures taken. We hope we can count
on your support at our 2011 Stride for
Foster Care Walk!



